
The echoing halls will remain empty this summer, as we
set our sights toward the sun and surf. But it is not without
some feeling of nostalgia that we leave Scotch Plains-Fanwood
High School. Some of us will leave just for the summer, but
others, the Seniors, will never return. This is the history of
your year. Read it now, remember it later, and be proud
always. The people, the activities, and the ideals shown here
will be a part of you forever.


